
As a member of our Readers’ Group you will be sent 

copies of patient information leaflets to help the trust to 

ensure that they are clear and easy to understand before 

they are published. Feedback from patients and the public 

is an integral part of the quality assessment process.

Members of the Readers’ Group will be sent on average 2–3 leaflets a 

month to read and comment upon and are given 10 days to check 

through them and return their comments. These comments are then 

taken into account when the final leaflets are produced.

Interested Contact: sath.patientexperience@nhs.net 01743 261000 ext 3721


